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~01905910l 
Re: Notice of Availability- Draft Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration­
Soquel Creek Scour Mitigation Project 

Dear State Clearinghouse: 

This purpose of this letter is to notify that the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) 
has prepared an Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration for public review 
and comment. Enclosed with this letter includes a Notice of Completion & Environmental 
Document Transmittal, Project Summary, and 15 packets containing project summaries and 
copies of the electronic document on CD for your use and distribution for public and agency 
review. As instructed in the document, the comment period ends June 24th, 2019. 

Please respond via email receipt of this letter with the state clearinghouse number assigned to 
this project. 
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